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Written submission from Berkhamsted Town Council for consideration at the hearing scheduled 
for Wednesday 12 October 2016  
 
It is not the intention to send a representative to participate in the hearing session. The Town 
Council is content to rely on any previous representations. However, it would be grateful if the views 
set out below responding to the specific questions set out in the document “ Dacorum Site 
Allocations DPD Matters, Issues and Questions” , specifically, “Matter 10 - Policy LA4: Hanburys, 
Shootersway, Berkhamsted” could be also taken into consideration by the Inspector at the hearing: 
 

1. Is the compensation necessary for the loss of species rich grassland? 
 

Berkhamsted Town Council is of the view that compensation is necessary. 
 
 

2. Should the site come forward prior to 2021 if it is available? 
 

Berkhamsted Town Council does not want the site to come forward prior to this date. 


